
Tania’s Place
April Newsletter



Birthdays!

Tyler celebrating his birthday on April 8th!

Alissa- April 6th
Jayden- April 16th

Sha-lee - April 22nd

Past Birthdays!

Recognizing Staff
Birthdays!

Claudette- May 3rd
Abirami- May 11th
Kevin- May 14th

Andrew.S- May 23rd
Jayden- May 29th



March Break

Enjoyed being comfy and stylish
in their Pajamas! 

At Tania’s Place during March break, we enjoyed doing
themes throughout the week.  It consisted of Pajama

Day, Colour Day, Hat Day, and more!

Clients showed up with their popping
colours.  Truly making it a bright day

in Tania’s Place!



March Break

Looking stylish!  From cowgirl hats to
firefighter hats.  At Tania’s Place we got it all!

For one  of our March break activities,
clients were put into 2 groups and had to
sip from a straw and try to guess what

they were tasting.  This consisted of
different juices and water!



Steven loved showing us his dog
named Wags for show and tell!
Steven goes on to tell us that he

is his favourite friend.

For show and tell Abi brought in a
poster with pictures from her first
birthday!  It shows her as a baby,

and how happy she was to celebrate
with her family.

Kevin enjoyed show and tell by
sharing his St.Patricks Day hat.

Kevin told us about his culture in
Ireland and shared how they would

celebrate St.Patricks day there!

Show and Tell



Art Program

During art program clients had a choice
of creating a bracelet or a bag chain.
The task was to choose beads of the

colour they like and to put in on string
to create one of the following.



Outings!
As the warm weather begins to approach
us, we will start going on more outings!

We will officially begin shopping in May on
Monday and Wednesday, as well as

bowling on Tuesdays!  Please keep a look
out for notes in bags!

This month we continued our outing at Melly’s Cafe!
Everyone enjoyed their hot or cold drinks with a choice

of a cookie! 



Say Cheese!


